
Your response 
As a 40 + year veteran of the TV Aerial and Satellite Industry I agree with the CAI that this 
should be opposed. For over 90% of my customers and myself included, terrestrial 
broadcasting is the main source of Television Entertainment. Interference from other 
sources in my experience is constantly causing me signal problems to solve including from 
LED lamps, so please don't make matters worse by filling the only space we have left and 
leave that space for what it is used for, TV and Radio. Otherwise, I'll have an awful lot of 
explaining to do to my customers. I constantly have to explain why we have retune TVs on a 
regular basis anyway. So, adding more for them to understand is just going make it less easy 
for them to understand any of this. 

 

 


